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Dear City of Grand Prairie, 

I am formally requesting to rename a street after a taco. Yep. My vision is to make SW 5th St the new 

Sloppy Juan Way. 

Zavala’s Barbecue has been a proud part of Grand Prairie since starting as a popup in 2018 and 

transitioning to a brick-and-mortar location in 2019. Over the years, we have been honored to be 

recognized as one of the Top 50 BBQ joints in Texas Monthly. More recently, our Sloppy Juan taco was 

named one of the Top 50 Tacos by Texas Monthly and even featured on Netflix’s Taco Chronicles. 

As we continue to expand with our BBQ Fantasy Factory and continue to elevate Mas Coffee, we would 

love to be permanently located in Downtown Grand Prairie on Main Street, right between Brisket Lane 

and Sloppy Juan Way. This renaming would help further establish Grand Prairie as a must-visit BBQ 

destination for travelers from all over the world. We’ve already got Brisket Lane and by adding Sloppy 

Juan Way, we would take another step helping Grand Prairie stand out even more as a barbecue town. It 

just fits. 

We appreciate your time and consideration and look forward to working together to make this happen! 

 

All the best, 

 

JZ 
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